
 

 
Team, 
 
Following on from my earlier email today confirming that we extended a new formal offer to the RTBU 
for your next Rail Operations Enterprise Agreement, I’ll be holding a Livestream session online, from 
12pm to 1pm on Monday, 16 March 2020. This Livestream will be the first of several opportunities over 
the next week and a half to find out more about your Proposed Agreement. 
 
The Livestream will allow you to find out more detail and also give you a chance to ask questions.  
 
Please join the online Livestream, if you can. If you’re a rostered employee, please have a chat to your 
manager to confirm if you are able to attend.  
 
To join the online Livestream, please use this link: https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/64f8f84f-
6d0b-425d-a9c1-2bc408eb953a (please note that this link will not be active until Monday 16 March) 
 
You can submit your questions prior to, and during the session, by clicking this link 
https://app.sli.do/event/cbvxshcn and selecting event code #EALivestream 
 
If you are not able to join, a video of the Livestream will be made available on The Depot and on 
PaperLite.    
 
I look forward to sharing more information with you about how the Proposed Agreement provides you 
with a fair and competitive pay increase which includes back pay, security for the future, and enables us 
to deliver on the State’s commitments to build a modern railway for our city. 
 
Regards, 
 
Catherine Baxter, Chief Operating Officer 
On behalf of Metro’s Rail Operations Enterprise Bargaining Team 
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